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Invitation to Half Yearly Results Webcast 
 

 
Bathurst Resources Limited (ASX:BRL) (Bathurst) is scheduled to announce its 2025 half yearly 
financial results on Tuesday 25 February 2025. 
 
The company will be providing an update on the results and a business outlook via webcast on 
Thursday 27 February 2025 at 1:00pm NZT / 11:00am AEDT. 
 
 
 

Webcast link 
Please register for the results webcast on the link below: 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ikNdKp3BQpinjXmuqr-bJg 
 
 
Questions asked during the webcast will be compiled and answers released via the Bathurst Resources 
website following the conclusion of the webcast. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


